
The City of Ocean Springs is accepting Requests for Proposals from Engineering firms for professional 
services required for the East Beach Multiuse Pathway on East Beach between Holcomb Blvd. and 
Halstead Rd., Project No. STP-9061-00(003) LPA/108085-701000, Jackson County, Mississippi.  The scope 
of work is available at City Hall and centralauctionhouse.com.  Please contact mjones@oceansprings-
ms.gov for any questions.  The RFP’s are due no later than 5:00pm on Friday, November 8, 2019 at City 
Hall, 1018 Porter Avenue, Ocean Springs, MS  39564.  The envelopes must be marked Attn:  Patty 
Gaston, City Clerk and clearly marked “Request for Proposals – Engineering Services: East Beach 
Multiuse Pathway on East Beach.” 
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